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	Civic Association Plans Barbecue Cookoff

The annual Barbecue Cookoff sponsored by the Shoreacres Civic Association will be held October 12 in Circle Park.  The Civic Association needs volunteers to help with this event.  Please come to a meeting of the Civic Association on September 16 at 7:00 p.m. at City Hall to see what you can do to pitch in.  In addition to the cookoff, the event will include a parade, a dog walk, and other activities.  

City Hires New Building Inspector

To improve service to citizens and builders, the City of Shoreacres has hired a new building inspector.  Effective August 26, Latane Lamb is our contract building inspector.  Mr. Lamb is a highly qualified inspector who comes to us with excellent references.  Also effective August 26, the City updated the building permit fee schedule.  These fees had not changed for over ten years.  The new fee schedule is available at City Hall.  

City Hall to Undergo a Face Lift

City Hall is about to undergo a much needed cosmetic face lift! Our own Cindy Srader, an interior designer, has volunteered her services to improve the inside and outside look of the building. Cindy has developed a seaside/nautical look based on blues and whites, with red accents. In order to minimize cost, we hope to get as much of the materials and labor donated as possible.  If you have any useful building materials or seaside/nautical themed items for accessories you would like to donate, please call City Hall and we will ask Cindy if they can be used.  Suggestions for accessories include brass lamps, anchors, and pictures.
Council Meeting Date Moved

Please note: the second council meeting of September would generally be the 4th Monday of the month, or September 23.  This meeting has been moved to the 5th Monday, or September 30, due to scheduling conflicts this month.  Citizens are always encouraged to attend City Council meetings.  Citizens may address council on any topic for up to five minutes per person or may simply attend to listen and learn about what is happening in the community.

Shoreacres Shirts Available at Cookoff

The attractive Shoreacres shirts (golf-styled white shirt with blue collars and Shoreacres logo) that you have read about in this space will be available for sale at the October 12 Cookoff for $22.00. For those of you who already ordered one, we are now placing the order and yours will be available shortly.  Great Christmas present!
Reminders:

( City Council Meetings September 9 and 30 and October 14 at 7:00 P.M. Agenda posted at City Hall at least 3 days prior. 

( Recycling pick-up on Thursdays.  If you do not yet participate, please pick up a blue bin at City Hall.  Materials accepted include paper, plastic (marked 1 or 2), aluminum, and tin.  

( Thirsty?  Local stores closed? The City now has an outdoor cold drink machine available to the public against the back wall of City Hall. 

( Lock your car doors at night!  This summer the city experienced a rash of burglaries of unlocked cars.  Please help us protect you by locking cars, garages, and houses and please call dispatch at 281-326-5900 to report suspicious activity.
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